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Managing Attorney 
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Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Re: Docket No. 100077-EI; revised script for FPL customer service representatives 
transferring connect-service calls to FPL Energy Services (FPLES) 

Dear John: 

Commission staf f  has reviewed your letter of January 4, 2012 in which you revised the 

...yo ur order to connect service is now complete. Please remember to check your 
circuit breakers upon arrival. I can provide your order confirmation number now or 
transfer you and your account information to a representative JFom FPL Energy 
Services, our non-regulated afiliate, who will provide the order confirmation number 
and review other valuable services that may further assist you with your move. It is 
OK to transfer you now? (Wait for yes or no) 

proposed call-transfer script language. The revised, script reads as follows: 

(gno) Your confirmation number is X X Y X :  It has been my pleasure to assist you and 
Ihope you have a nice day. 
@yes) Thank you, I will transfer your call now, have a nice day. 

We feel that the above revised script meets the spirit and intent of Order No. 11-0378-PdG 
EI. Therefore, Commission staff finds the language acceptable. We will not need to bring this back t6, 1;3 
the Commission and will close the docket. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincqrel y, 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 

LCB/th 

cc: Connie Kwnmer 
Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 


